
 January 2015 New “Universal” style background check information has been introduced into the Vermont state 

senate by Senator Campbell. This is similar to Washington States new I-594 legislation.  This is the real deal folks. 

 Senator Rodgers and  Senator Mullin are “good” guys on our side of this issue. We ask you call the Sgt. At Arms 

and leave a polite messenger to them. Ask them to inform the rest of the senate that Vermont does not need 

and does not want this. 

 Call and write your senators and speak with them about this issue.  

 Vermont is THE safest state in the nation !             Lets keep it that way!             Sound Off!           Be Heard! 

 H90 H91 H92 Bills Introduced In the House Would Allow For Local Firearm, Hunting, Trapping, Fishing Laws. 

Vermont 

Gun Control Public Hearing 

 State Law   S31   Is In Motion 
February 10th, 2015      5-8pm House Chamber 

Rally All Gun Owners - Fill The State House 

This Is Your ONLY Chance For Public Input 

Wear Orange - Be Polite—Make Your Voices Heard 

Call To Action  !  

2015 Legislation Introduced  

Find your legislators contact info at  http://legislature.vermont.gov/people/search/2016 

Sgt. At Arms 1-802-828-2228 


